
 

 

 
 
 

NOTICE OF AWARD 

 
 
 

      16 June 2021 
 

Sir/Madam: 

 

Please be informed that, upon the recommendation of the Bids and Awards 
Committee (BAC) of the Department of Foreign Affairs (DFA) as contained in its 
Resolution No. (NTC)    43  - 21, the Department is awarding the procurement for the 
hiring of a firm for the conduct of the Online DFA-Quality Management System (DFA-

QMS) Awareness Course project to your firm, the Buri Technologies, Inc., in the total 
amount of One Hundred Sixty-Five Thousand Pesos (PhP 165,000.00) only, including 
taxes and other lawful charges, subject to the Department’s existing accounting and 
auditing rules and regulations, and subject to the signing of the Contract. 

    
                                                              Very truly yours, 
 
 

 
              ERNESTO C. ABELLA 

  Undersecretary for Strategic 
Communications and Research 

and Head of the Procuring Entity 
 
 
 

Buri Technologies, Inc. 

 109 Scout Fernandez corner Scout Torillo Sts., 
  Sacred Heart, Quezon City 

 


